
Web address: www.newinngirlsschool.ie.  Email: info@newinngirlsschool.ie 
 

       

      Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál 

       New Inn, 

       Cashel, 

       Co. Tipperary E25 VH05 

Phone/Fax (052) 7462122        

Dear parents, 

 

A very happy new year to you all. Unfortunately we are in the position of remote 

learning yet again and recognise the frustration and organisational problems this 

brings to every household. Like last year, we will be using the SEESAW platform and 

school website to inform you of weekly ‘homework’ assignments for each class. We 

realise that every household is different in their ability to access I.C.T. equipment and 

with that in mind we hope you will do your best to complete as many tasks as possible 

each week but understand if this isn’t possible. Please god we will all return on 

February 1st and this is only a temporary intervention.  

 

We are going to have a collection for workbooks on Wednesday 13th January 

between 11am-1pm. We will be using the two infant classrooms as collection points 

and there will be a one-way system in place, similar to last year. I will give more 

details on this early next week.  

 

Each teacher will upload their weekly tasks on the school website 

www.newinngirlsschool.ie in their individual folders at the beginning of each week. 

Direct links below 

 

Ms Kinane     http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/ms-kinane/ 

 

Mrs Harrington    http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/mrs-harrington/  

 

Ms Bailey    http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/msbailey/  

 

Ms Bourke    http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/ms-bourke-wallace/  

 

Mr Mc Loughlin    http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/mr-mcloughlin/  

 

 

SEESAW will be used as a communication tool between home and the teacher. 

Samples of children’s work can be photographed and uploaded each week.  

 

If anyone has any queries about SEESAW please email the school at 

info@newinngirlsschool.ie and I will endeavor to address this ASAP.  

 

Thank you for your continuing co-operation in difficult times.  

 

Stay safe and well and hope to see you soon.  

 

Tomas Mc Loughlin 
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